Telegrams: Surveyor, Oslo

CoeY TO PUBS:
Telephone: No. 42 49 32

| © LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
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¢ s Oslo, 30th December, 1959.
; QECE‘VEE Tollbugaten 27
" 1 JAN1960

Dear Sif,

We are informed by the Owners of this ship
that she is now sold to Italy for breaking up.

The Owners now request that the boiler survey
which is due at the end of this month, may be postponed

so that the ship can be delivered at Italy before the end
of January, 1960 without carrying out a boiler survey.

The ship is lying in this district and has
since November been used as

a stationary power station
and the Owners inform us that the boilers were completely
overhauled beforehand.

Yours faithfully
The Secretary, : THE SURVEYORS
London. Per
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